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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street - Eureka, CA  95501  
Phone:  (707) 441-4060 
FAX:  (707) 441-4334 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/eurekapd  
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Eureka_Police 
Website: www.eurekapd.net 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date Released:  April 20, 2014 

Subject:  EPD Investigates Fatal Motorcycle Collision on Broadway 
 

Contact/PIO:  Sergeant Steve Watson 
 Front Office:  (707) 441-4060 
 Desk: (707) 441-4081 ext. 2 
 Cell:  (707) 601-5464  
 Email: swatson@ci.eureka.ca.gov 

 

Released by:  Sergeant Watson 
 

 

On April 20, 2014, at approximately 12:35 AM, a Eureka Police Department 
officer on patrol was driving northbound in the #2 lane of Broadway Street just 
north of Wabash Avenue when he was passed by a blue and white Honda 
motorcycle traveling at a high rate of speed in the #1 lane of northbound 
Broadway Street.  The officer estimated the motorcycle was travelling in excess 
of 80 MPH as it entered the 30 MPH zone there.   
 
The officer broadcast his observations of the reckless motorcyclist to Dispatch 
but did not take any enforcement action out of concern it would only prompt the 
rider to further increase his speed.   
 
As the officer continued driving northbound, he saw the rider lose control of the 
motorcycle at around the 1000 block of Broadway. The rider fell off his 
motorcycle and struck the raised curb at West Grant Street and Broadway.  The 
motorcycle continued north and collided with a closed garage door at 939 
Broadway, breaking through the door.   
 
The rider suffered fatal injuries from his collision with the curb and was 
pronounced dead at the scene.  EPD Traffic Unit officers were called to the 
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scene and assumed the investigation.  Members of the Eureka Volunteer Patrol 
(EVP) also responded to assist with traffic control and scene security.   
 
The name of the motorcyclist is being withheld at this time pending notification of 
his family.   
 
Any witnesses to the collision are asked to call Senior Traffic Officer Tim Jones 
at (707) 441-4109.  Reference case #3T14-240.   
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